Press Release

CAMBODIAN-CANADIAN COMMUNITY OF ALBERTA
PRAYER GATHERING FOR THE PASSING AWAY OF POPE JOHN PAUL II, ONE OF OUR LEADERS 

OF WORLD PEACE.
The Cambodian-Canadian Community in Alberta is organizing a prayer service for Pope John Paul II, one of our leaders of world peace. Members of various ethno-cultural community groups and monks are invited to participate in this service.

In recognition of his virtue and the sublime devotion to harmony and peace in the world, the Cambodian-Canadian Community of Alberta cordially invites the members of various ethno-cultural community groups to participate in this prayer gathering for Pope John Paul II who passed away last month.
This special event will be held at:

WHERE:  Khmer-Canadian Buddhist Cultural Centre


        7011 Ogden Rd. S.E.

                    Calgary, Alberta     T2C 1B5

                    Phone: (403) 235-5415

WHEN: Sunday, April 24, 2005 

TIME:  10:30 AM – 12:00 NOON

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact 

Jim Chap at 248-5269 or 289-1490 or Email: chap@ucalgary.ca
We are looking  forward to seeing you at this prayer gathering initiative and thank you for your participation. 

Jim Chap, P. Eng.
Coordinator, Organizing Committee

Cambodian-Canadian Community
